A Bit of Nostalgia

Recently we had one of our members discover a piece of Post History.
It's a poster that was created showing Memorial Day Services being conducted
by VFW Post 10217 back in 2001. Hope you enjoy the poster and this small
piece of Post History. Our thanks to our Service Officer, Barry Moshinsky for
providing the poster to us.



